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1-56 Bromyard House 

Mike Tyrrell 

Director of Ledbury  

Ledbury Team 

Directorate of Housing and Modernisation  

Mike.tyrrell@southwark.gov.uk 

Date: 17 October 2017 

Ref: AB /17102017/1 

Dear Residents 

Heating and Hot water supply 

I am writing with regards to the new boilers supplying the heating and hot-water to 

your homes. We have been advised that there is technical issue with one of hoses to 

the boiler which is affecting the hot water supply to the new pipework. 

Our engineers are on site working to restore your heating and hot water as soon as 

possible. 

We will write to you once the supply is restored. In the meantime please do not 

hesitate to contact one of the site project team or pop into our office at the Ledbury 

TRA Hall if you wish to discuss further. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mike Tyrrell 

Director of Ledbury  
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Site project Team  

Maureen Myles Resident Liaison Officer Keepmoat 

 077956 45754                                                    Maureen.myles@keepmoatregen.com  

 
Fred Bygraves Resident Liaison Officer Keepmoat  

07788190153                                                        
Fred.bygrave@keepmoatregen.com 

 
 
Janet Miller Customer Relations Officer Southwark 
 

 020 7525 3523  07922 581904  janet.miller@southwark.gov.uk  
 

 

Paul Thomas Contract Manager Southwark  

020 7525 2133                07950318450                  paul.thomas2@southwark.gov.uk 
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